Bingham Township

Parks & Recreation Survey

The Bingham Township Parks and Recreation Committee would love your thoughts as part of the input for the development of our new Five-Year Parks and Recreation Plan. The new plan will provide the direction and focus for the township's parks and recreation priorities over the next five years.

To further our effort, we'd love to hear from you about the recreation and park interests that you feel are important to you, the community, and your family and friends. All are welcome to participate. This includes year-round township residents, members of neighboring communities, summertime residents, and township visitors of all ages. You, your family and friends can provide this feedback by spending about 10 minutes filling out a survey. All information is confidential.

To access the survey, scan the QR code below with your phone or use the web site, **www.binghamparksandrec.org/survey**. After accessing and filling out the survey simply save your answers to get your feedback to the township committee. If you prefer a hard copy, stop by the Bingham Township Hall at 7171 S. Center Hwy (at the corner of S. Center and Bingham Road). You can drop off the completed survey at the town hall. Contact the office at 231-922-6767 for open hours.

The final date for survey responses will be August 8, 2024. Please complete online or return to the town hall by that date.

